To whom it may concern,                                           

It is an honor to write this letter in support of Professor David Harmon.  I have served as a faculty member along side of Professor Harmon for several years.  I have also supervised Professor Harmon as Interim Dean.  

First and foremost, Professor Harmon is an outstanding and gifted teacher.  He is also a model faculty member and ideal employee.  I give him my highest recommendation without hesitation.  

Mr. Harmon’s subject matter knowledge is exceptional and is on display daily in his courses.  He is also very well received by students, which is evidenced by his very strong student evaluations.  In addition, Professor Harmon goes above and beyond what is required in terms of being active in his field.   

Professor Harmon would be an outstanding addition to any faculty.Please feel free to call me with any questions regarding Professor Harmon.

Regards,

Kevin Hill 

Dr. Kevin Hill, PhD 

Professor 

The Master’s College

21726 Placerita Canyon Rd.

Santa Clarita, California 91321

1.661.362.2709

khill@masters.edu
